
RESI REP  APP D 

From: Bernadette >  

Sent: 19 November 2024 12:01 

To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: Licensing Objection 295, West Green Road N15 3PA. 

 

Morning: Re:  

  Regulated Entertainment  ( provision of recorded music) Late night refreshments 

Friday to Sunday 23.00hrs to 02.00hrs. + Supply of music. 

 Late Night Refreshments: Friday -Sunday 23.00hrs to 02.00hrs. 

 Supply of Alcohol ( by retail) Monday -Thursday  07.00hrs -00.00. 

 Friday -Sunday 07.00hrs 02.00hrs. For the premises CHEZ NICKY, 295, WEST 

GREEN Road, LONDON N15 3PA.  

I wish to strongly object to the above application for the following reasons. 

 I live in flat 1, 293, West Green Road (3  flats in total at this address) which is also a 

built up residential area in close proximity to other properties.  

 If granted this license  will negatively affect my ability to work due to sleep 

disturbances, therefore having a licensed music venue open conducting a  business 

from Friday to Sunday 23.00- 02hrs (night club) will greatly impact me due to noise. 

This premises is directly below my next door flat. 

 This may also lead to crime disorder, noise pollution, litter, impact on parking, 

and  possibly increased crime. 

As a long standing Haringey resident  surely I am entitled to the quiet enjoyment of my 

residence as part of my rights.  I'm in no doubt  that granting a  a late night license to this 

proposed music venue will severely impact not just myself but other residents living within 

the vicinity of the 295, West Green Rd. 

At present they are making quite significant renovations, including converting the back yard 

of this premises as an extension of their indoor area, which is quite a small area.  I also 

believe from one of their workers that they intend to have live music which will have a 

significant sound system.  

Just to add, whilst these renovations  have been going on, their application notice is not 

always visible due to shitters on their windows. 

 

I hope you will give considerations to my objection, 

 

Kind Regards, Bernadette  
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